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Increased IRS Outreach on Qualified Plan 
Issues

In the past few years, the Internal Revenue Service (IRS) has 
added a number of new tools to increase qualified plan 
compliance through a combination of education outreach and 
increased enforcement/examinations. The attached article focuses 
on three new tools in the IRS arsenal—education phone forums, 
electronic survey technology and online resources such as the 
Employee Plans newsletter.
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